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IKEA is recalling the products below: 
LEDLJUS 24 lights, black, article number 603.574.31 
SOMMARLÅNKE LED floor lamp beige, article number 705.443.24  
SOMMARLÅNKE LED light chain 12 bulb, multi color, article number 205.443.31 	  
STRÅLA LED lighting chain 24 stars flashing, gold, article number 805.028.37 
STRÅLA LED light chain 24 stars flash/outdoor, gold, article number 105.631.41 
STRÅLA LED lighting curtain 48 outdoor star, article number 605.325.81 
STRÅLA LED lighting curtain 48 outdoor star, article number705.824.53 
SVARTRÅ LED lighting chain 12 black, outdoor, article number 305.218.00 
 
The affected products have been sold since September 2021 and can be identified via the LED driver name, the 
date stamp of the LED driver and the plug name (see details below).  

Affected LED driver: 		  ICPSH24-2-IL-1   
Driver date stamps (YYWW):	 2138, 2141, 2148, 2209, 2215, 2224, 2231, 2236, 2320, 2326, 2332, 
				    2336, 2347, 2409, 2413, 2421, 2423, 2424, 2426, 2434, 2437 
Affected plug: 	  		  SYK-02F 
 
Products with other specifications are not in scope of this recall.  

What to do? 
IKEA urges all customers who own the affected outdoor LED lighting chains and lamps to stop using them. 

Remedies for customers 
Customers can return the products to the nearest IKEA store for a full refund. Proof of purchase is not required. 

Why are these products dangerous? 
Due to a manufacturing error, the plug has been found to be not splash-proof and therefore does not meet  
an important safety standard. There is an increased risk of electric shock.

Contact us 
For more information, customers can visit IKEA.nl or contact us  
on 050 711 1267. IKEA apologizes for any inconvenience and thanks  
all customers for their understanding. 
 
 
Spread the word about this recall, especially if you know that  
the recalled product was offered, lent or sold to someone else.
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